
Harry Dunn: Foreign Secretary’s
statement, 27 August 2021

Press release

Foreign Secretary Dominic Raab’s statement on the second anniversary of the
death of Harry Dunn.

Foreign Secretary, Dominic Raab said:

My deepest condolences are with Harry Dunn’s family on the second
anniversary of Harry’s tragic death. I will continue to support the
family in their search for justice.
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